
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Fire Chief-2022-05 
From: Chuck Pedersen 
Date: April 19, 2022 

Re: Bunker Gear  

Recommendation: 
That the Fire Chief-2022-05 report, dated April 19, 2022 regarding Bunker Gear be 
received; and 
That Council approve the additional funds in the amount of $8500 from Working Funds 
Reserve to purchase three additional sets of bunker gear. 
 
Overview:  
During 2022 budget planning, we anticipated 3 sets of bunker gear that we would need 
to purchase, due to recruitment. Recruitment was slightly higher than anticipated this 
year and the gear we have in stock could not be re-purposed, due to sizing modification 
restrictions. Therefore, we are in need for an additional three sets of gear that are not 
budgeted for.  
 
Conclusion: 
Our recruits graduate at the end of June and to utilize their skills to the fullest, we 
would normally upgrade their training gear to fully compliant gear to help deliver the 
level of service Council has set. The order for 2022 bunker gear would need to be 
increased from 3 sets to 6 sets. 
 
Financial Impact: 
At the time of quotation, we would need an additional $8500 to complete this order. 
These funds would be available through the Capital Project/Purchases Reserve. 
 
Strategic Plan Applicability:Choose an item. 
N/A 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability: 
N/A 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Bunker Gear.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Apr 13, 2022 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Martina Chait-Hartwig 

Elana Arthurs 

No Signature found 

Paul Creamer 


